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The Dream House is Relaunching!

After spending the last six months connecting with
God and His heart for the Dream House, we are
excited to welcome in new girls and are confident
that we have something great to offer. On Monday,
our first new young lady chose to make the Dream
House her home and begin a journey of healing
and growth. We have taken several other referrals,
received applications, and done a few other
interviews so we are expecting that she will have
some housemates soon!

How can the Dream House Promote Pro-Life?

We are now officially inviting young mothers who are either pregnant or with one child under the age
of 6 to live at the Dream House. God has prompted us to respond to the Pro-Life call by supporting
these girls who chose life! So we will see what God has in store with that endeavor!

New Support Program

Another new addition to the Dream House is our Support Program. This is a program for young
adults who are not in need of housing but still need support to pursue their dreams. They will
participate in life coaching twice a month, be connected to resources, and can attend the Thursday
family dinners, growth groups, and the monthly trips and activities. This is a way to extend the
benefits of the Dream House beyond our residents. It is also a way we can stay connected with girls
who leave the Dream House.

Ka'rizma, who has moved from the Dream House into her own apartment (success!), was our first
Support Program participant. It is a blessing to continue to work with her as we are teaching her how
to drive, manage a complete budget, and decide how she wants to continue her education.

Counseling Partnership

We are pleased to announce that In Him Christian Wellness is partnering with us in providing licensed,
professional counseling for our residents. They will also be leading some of our Growth Groups.

We are excited to have this piece of the puzzle filled and are expectant for what God has planned with
this new partnership!



Grocery Shopping Assistants Needed!

As we begin moving girls in again, we are in need of more volunteers willing to give of their time twice
a month to take one of the residents grocery shopping. This is a fun opportunity to teach them how to
shop on a budget, think ahead for meal planning, and even challenge them to make healthy choices.

If you are interested in joining our team or would just like more information,
please contact Anthony at anthony@cadcdreamhouse.org

Welcome Gift Sponsorship

When a young lady moves into the Dream House, we place a special welcome gift in her new room to
help her feel loved and excited about the journey ahead. This gift includes lotion, body wash, shower
caddy, chapstick, water bottle, journal, Bible, pens, candy, gum, laundry bag, nail polish and remover.

For a donation of $50, you can sponsor this gift and be a part of welcoming her into her new home!
If you would like to donate towards sponsoring a welcome gift, just add that to the memo line.

HVAC Fundraiser

Thank you so much to everyone who contributed to our HVAC Fundraiser!
The project was completed in perfect timing and was a great success!
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Tangible Needs List - Toilet cleaner - Razors
Kitch hb - Paper towels - Pillow covers
) Sltgffendtras dags il - Tampons - New towels and washcloths
- Switter dry and wet retills - Shaving cream - Umbrellas
Support:

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:
www.padreamhouse.org

Shannon'’s contact information:

E-mail: shannon@cadcdreamhouse.org Phone: 717-919-7442
Anthony’s contact information:

E-mail: anthony@cadcdreamhouse.org Phone: 717-598-4033



